[bookmark: _Hlk56156575][bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents and Carers,

I’m writing to you as a parent governor for St Mary’s Catholic Primary School, to encourage you to go through all the attached documents over the next few weeks to understand the purpose and content of Relationships and Sex Education (RSE). I would also urge you to ask questions about the school’s approach and materials used to teach the subject and complete the Parent Consultation Survey Questionnaire. 
The school’s guiding principles are that all of the content must be age appropriate and developmentally appropriate. It must be taught sensitively and inclusively, with respect to the backgrounds and beliefs of pupils and parents while always with the aim of providing pupils with the knowledge they need of the law.
The school’s aim is to work in partnership with parents and carers and involve you in the life of the school. The school is clear that parents and carers are the prime educators for children on many of these matters. Schools complement and reinforce this role and see building on what pupils learn at home as an important part of delivering a good education.
Should you have any queries or concerns relating to this, please do not hesitate to contact the school or myself.
With kind regards,
Anna Hanus-Wade

